
ORANGE COUNTY 
NOTICE OF INCREASE 

IN ORANGE COUNTY LAW ENFORCEMENT IMPACT FEES 
EFFECTIVE MAY 1, 2018 

 
IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS REGARDING THIS NOTICE OR WISH TO REVIEW A 
COPY OF ORDINANCE NO. 2018-01, PLEASE CONTACT THE COMMUNITY, 
ENVIRONMENTAL AND DEVELOPMENT SERVICES DEPARTMENT, at 407-836-5884, 
Email: Alan.Marshall@ocfl.net 
 
PARA MÁS INFORMACION, REFERENTE A ESTA VISTA PUBLICA CON RESPECTO 
UNA AUDENCIA PUBLICA EN CONSIDERACIÓN POR UN LEY, FAVOR 
COMUNICARSE CON LA OFICINA DE ABOGADOS DEL CONDADO ORANGE, 407-
836-7320. 
 
Pursuant to Section 163.31801(3)(d), Florida Statutes, notice is hereby provided that the 
Orange County Board of County Commissioners adopted Ordinance No. 2018-01 on 
January 9, 2018, increasing the law enforcement impact fees in Orange County, Florida, 
effective May 1, 2018, with annual indexing of one point six percent (1.6%) on April 30, 
2019, April 30, 2020, April 30, 2021, April 30, 2022, and April 30, 2023. 
 
Phil Diamond, CPA, County Comptroller 
As Clerk of the Board of County Commissioners 
Orange County, Florida 
 
 
Publish: January 28, 2018; the Orlando Sentinel Legal Classified 
Certify: Ordinance Amending Law Enforcement Impact Fees 
 
jp/cas/ll 
c: All Board Members' Offices [email] 
 Chris Testerman, Assistant County Administrator, BCC [email] 
 Joel Prinsell, Deputy County Attorney, BCC [email] 
 Whitney Evers, Assistant County Attorney, BCC [email] 
 County Attorney's Office, BCC [Anna Caban e-mail] 
 Jon Weiss, Director, Community, Environmental and Development Services, BCC 

[email] 
 Alan Marshall, Assistant to the Director, Community, Environmental and Development 

Services, BCC [email] 
 Mike Seif, Orange TV, BCC [e-mail] 
 Orange County Library [e-mail: moss.debbie@ocls.info 

mailto:moss.debbie@ocls.info

